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Hello, my name is Luke Curran and I live in Portland, Maine. I would like to provide 
my enthusiastic support for LD 2091. We as a society must reduce our dependence on
single use plastics and packaging in general. Businesses like GoGoRefill in Portland 
allow me to procure all of my household cleaning supplies without the upfront and 
long term costs of packaging. The long term cost is the trash that we've seen washed 
up all over our Maine beaches in the last few weeks. Our state should lead the country
to a better future by minimizing packaging waste at all levels our economy, especially
food. 


